
ARTEE’s View Point about Transfer List of 
AEs From DD to AIR 

 
When we received the information that Prasar Bharati 
is planning to transfer few AE post from LPTs to All 
India Radio, we immediately submitted our resentment 
through letter dated 07.03.17 (available on our 
website) and we had a meeting with DG Doordarshan 
on 09.03.17 in this matter. Minutes of this meeting is 
awaited. 
 
The present list is Inter media Transfers and 
henceforth released by Prasar Bharati with the 
consent of both DGs/E.in.Cs.  
 
DG DD herself told us that she visited some LPTs 
recently and was very much annoyed with pathetic 
situation and Staff present on duty in LPTs. 
 
On the other side Government is emphasizing to 
improve the Functioning of FM Radio Stations. It is 
also told that most of the transfers are done to the 
same city or to the nearby station of AIR. 
 
We are taking up this issue but we cannot close our 
eyes to the reality. 
 

Central Office. 
 

 


